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Dear Parent / Carer 

Since the start of the year we have consistently had a low number of Covid-19 cases in school but after the 
half term break we have noticed an increase, particularly in the younger year groups.  
 
Public Health have therefore advised the following be implemented from Monday: 

 Students will wear their PE kits on days when they have PE lessons  

 Assemblies will be virtual 

 Visitors numbers will be limited  
These measures are in addition to the ones already in place and will be reviewed again at the end of 
November. 
 
As the cases are predominantly in the younger year groups, the Sixth Form open evening tomorrow will 
continue as planned. 
 
The aim of these additional measures is to prevent any further increase in cases and your continued 
support is greatly appreciated 
 

 

Mr A Bridson 
Headteacher 


